
 

To:  Administrators Plus 
 

From: Sherry Weber  

Subject: Meeting Summary of June 29, 2020  

Date: July 8, 2020  

 
Members:  

Dannie Alexander Tom Hamann Vic Ledbetter Scott Myers (Absent) 

Rachel Bair Sara Herrmann Peter Linden Russ Panico 

Trice Batson Patti Henning Denise Lindsley Evan Pauken 

Cameron Buck Muriel Hice Amy Louallen Megan Pauken 

Alisha Cederberg Aaron Hilliard Brian Lueth Billy Reynolds 

Deb Coates Sarah Hubbell Angela Marsh-Peek Aaron Snead (Absent) 

Mike Collins Rick Ives Bill McElhone Tom Sutton 

Laura Cosby Craig Jbara Deb Miller Louis Thomas 

Linda Depta (Absent) Kathy Johnson Kate Miller Mark Walters 

Paige Eagan Patrick Joswick Dan Mondoux Dr. Washington 

Gail Fredericks Tracy Labadie  Tim Welsh 
GUESTS:    

    

 
 

 Meeting summary of June 8, 2020 was approved as presented. 
 The Fiscal 20/21 Budget changes were reviewed and discussed by Brian Lueth and Dr. Washington.  

They answered questions and discussed changes in the budget moving forward. 
o Please purchase cleaning supplies through Dannie Alexander rather than going out and buying 

on your own.  
o Capital requests do not need to be resubmitted.  All submitted requests will be reviewed and a 

decision will be made on where to apply funds if they become available. 
Announcements and Updates 

 July 9th Police Academy Cadets graduate. 

 Wind Academy has completed classes.  All graduates are employed. 

 “Creativity During Crisis” will be published July 1st 

 Continuing to tutor/test remotely using web cams. 

 Museum Reopening Plan is underway 

 Thank you to staff and others who volunteered to help maintain the FIC during this pandemic. 

 The new firewall install has been completed. 

 Re-enrollment calling campaign was a success.  Over 80% affected by the drop are re-enrolled. 

 Community for Collaboration was this weekend.  Thank you to everyone who represented KVCC.  Next 
Community for Collaboration meeting is July 11th. 

 Over 100 EMC students are enrolled 

 WMU reached out to partner with our staff in Equity and Inclusivity efforts. 

 Tracing Committee is working on re-entry process/plan. 

 Machine Labs are running this summer and working out very well. 

 Contact Muriel Hice or Brian Lueth if you are still waiting for Fiscal 2020 products to arrive. 

 We plan to open in the Fall with a combination of face to face and remote learning. 


